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Pursuant to Article 10.02 of the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and 
Restrictions for Wellington of Flower Mound Residential Association, Inc. (the 
“Declaration”), The Architectural Control Committee (the “Committee”) may, 
from time to time, publish and promulgate Architectural Standards Bulletins 
covering all or a portion of the property made subject to this document. These 
bulletins may contain standards, requirements or limitations in addition to those 
expressly set forth or referred to in the Declaration.  
 
 
This bulletin is applicable to all Wellington lots.   
 
 
Trash and recycling containers shall be stored in locations that are not visible 
from any public streets adjoining the lot or other public right of way. 
Trash and recycling containers shall be placed in the garage or 

(1) behind the backyard fence for lots with solid wooden fencing 
(2) behind an Architectural Control Committee approved screening device 

for lots with modular steel fencing (reference Bulletin #6)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRASH CAN AND RECYCLING CONTAINERS 
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